
 
 

 

Reference Document #202200848 

 

The council at its session on April 13, 2022, referred the following Motion number 202200848 for 

review and report. 

 

WE MOVE that, the Administration report to Council on available data regarding 

the issue of lead poisoning.  

 

WE FURTHER MOVE that, the report should cover existing data gathered on both 

of the main sources of lead poisoning in our region (lead paint and lead pipes), as 

well as relevant research and data collection initiatives planned for the future; 

 

WE FURTHER MOVE that, the report should include recommendations and a 

feasibility analysis for projects to address lead poisoning, particularly concentrating 

on ways in which the Health Department and Water Works can work together. 

 

 

 

cc: Verna Arnette, Interim Executive Director, Greater Cincinnati Water Works 

     Grant Mussman, MD, Interim Health Commissioner, Cincinnati Health Department 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

September 8, 2022 
 
 

TO:  Mayor and Members of City Council    202201716 

 

FROM: Sheryl M. M. Long, City Manager 

 

SUBJECT: Lead Poisoning Data and Action 


